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Subject: FW: Keep Ginter’s Green Forever

From: Gail Brade
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 12:51 PM 
To: Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Keep Ginter’s Green Forever 

Attention Mayor Yu & City Councillors: 

As a long time senior resident of Prince George (born and raised here), I am advocating for our City not to develop 
any part of the areas outlined below. This is precious land that needs to remain untouched because of the 
following: 

-Escarpment requires stability so we aren’t dealing with land slides.
-Forests provide homes for wildlife.
-Recreation area for locals to keep families healthy by hiking and exploring as it benefits the mind, body, and spirit.
-The deciduous trees mitigate fire hazards.

Also this precious off leash dog park is heavily used year round and enjoyed by locals on a daily basis. 

Our city has other outlining areas that could be developed. We are not a densely populated city that has no other 
land for development. Do not take away our highly coveted area in the centre of our municipality as we cannot 
afford to loose more valuable park space. 

Sincerely, Gail Brade 

4281 Baker Road

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you 
recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Redacted

Redacted
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Sent from my iPhone 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the 
sender and know the content is safe. 




